
Bemidji Area Schools
Bemidji, Minnesota

DATE: DECEMBER 21, 2020

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:  COLLEEN CARDENUTO, DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM AND    
              ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

SUBJECT:  APPROVAL FOR ONLINE LEARNING 

COMMENTS:

Our secondary students have now experienced an online platform and may 
choose to continue online once this pandemic is over. In order to meet their 
needs and to assist in our district enrollment our team would like to request 
board approval to create an online learning program. 

Drew Hildenbrand, Kyle McMartin, Jason Stanoch, and Kyle Resler are available 
for questions.

ACTION:

The motion was offered by ______, seconded by _____, and carried (  ) to 
approve the request to create an Online Learning Program.


